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Safeguarding 

Our designated safeguarding officer is Ms 
Eeles and the  deputy safeguarding officer 

is Ms Clarke.  

It is also possible to  express concerns to 
the multi agency safeguarding team 

(MASH)  

directly  on 0345 155 1071 or email 
mashsecure@devon.gcsx.gov.uk  

Any parents entering the school must sign 
in at the office to ensure we know who is in 

the building. 

Attendance 

Attendance under 96% is a cause for 

concern. 

Oaks – 98.18% 

Chestnuts – 94.74% 

Sycamores -94.91% 

Redwoods –93.06% 

Whole school – 95.22% 

 

This week in… 

We are asking the children to reflect on their weekly learning. 

 

Acorns and Oaks:   ‘In Oaks and Acorns we have been learning how to 
write our names and painting pictures to take home. It is my birthday!’       - 
Hannah N 

 

Chestnuts:  ‘This week we have been learning about Space! I like the 
planets and stars. We have been doing lots of counting to big numbers! In 
phonics I learnt the sound ‘sh’ and ‘ch’. –Alfie 

 

Sycamores:  ‘This week I liked learning about Romans and how Romulus 
and Remus, the twins,  had a fight about what the city would be called!’      
-Jamie  
 
 
Redwoods:  ‘We went to Morwellham Quay and had an amazing time, we 
are now doing Trip Advisor reviews ! In maths we have learnt about place 
value.’ –Anna 



 

 

Bearnes Primary School Newsletter 20.9.19   

   
Diary Dates 

 26/9/19 at 2pm-Parents 

CAP workshop in the hall 

 Week beginning 30/9/19—

Children’s CAP workshop. 

 Week beginning 21st Octo-

ber– Half term. Returning 

to school on Monday 28th 

October. 

Awards 

Attendance – Sycamores 

Random Act of Kindness – Jake 

House Cup – TBC 

Playground Award – Oaks 
  

 

Star Learners 

Acorns – Alicia 

Oaks – Charlie 

Chestnuts – Shelby 

Sycamores - Dylan 

Redwoods - Kayden 

Whole School News 

This week I have had the pleasure of working with the Year 6 children who were interested in the 

role of ‘House Captain’. They came to my office in small groups were they coherently explained 

why they should be considered for the role. I was so impressed with the thought that had gone 

into their answers and this made the job of selecting one person to represent each team very 

tricky! I am pleased to announce that this year our house captions are; 

Exe- Lily S 

Dart– Matthew  

Lemon– Lily C 

Teign– Kayden  


